
HB 834 -- Retirement Benefits for Members of the General Assembly

Sponsor:  Lampe
 
Beginning January 1, 2013, this bill prohibits a member of the
General Assembly from being eligible to receive a retirement
benefit based on his or her service as a member of the General
Assembly.  This provision will not apply to any member who is
currently receiving or eligible to receive benefits based on the
service as a member of the General Assembly or any other state
retirement system as a employee of the state.


